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Dear Secretary of State for Transport
I travel by car down to the southwest of England a lot and am very familiar with the
problems on the A303 at Stonehenge.
However the road scheme proposed would be very damaging to the World
Heritage Site that is Stonehenge and it seems that National Highways has not fully
assessed alternative routes that would be less damaging.
The 2021 World Heritage committee's decision has not been taken into account
and as each day passes climate change and the carbon footprint loom ever large
and should guide such decisions.
Yours Sincerely
Maggie Ollerenshaw




